
 

CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our Spring term topic is ‘Frozen Kingdom’.   

 

During this topic we will be exploring what life is like in the polar regions (the Arctic and 

Antarctica).  We will be looking at the geographical features of these areas as well as the 

native wildlife.  Some of the wildlife will be represented in printed form, influenced by the 

Inuit art form.  In addition, we will be finding out about Shackleton’s expedition across 

Antarctica and the dangers that went with it.  We will then finish with considering the impact 

of climate change on the polar regions and beyond. 

 

Please also see the attached knowledge organiser for further detail. 
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